Hickman Charter School COVID Protocols Revised 10/1/2020

All protocols and procedures are in keeping with State and County Health guidelines and approved by the Hickman Community Charter District School Board and Administrative team.

In-person meetings

- Meetings must be held outdoors.
- Social distancing and masks are required for everyone above age 8.
- Tables will be disinfected between meetings.
- Home visits should follow the same protocols
- Zoom meeting are an option if the above protocols can't be observed.

In-Person Visits to the Annex:

The Annex is open Mon-Friday from 9-3. We will limit it to 3 families at a time. Although it's not likely, there could be a brief wait. Temperatures will be taken and masks must be worn for everyone's safety. Your children are welcome to join you, but they will need to sit at one of the Annex tables or stick close to you while you look around. The toy area is temporarily closed, so please plan accordingly.

Curbside Pickup from the Annex:

Curbside pickup service is available if you know exactly what you need. Pick up will be from 9-2, M-Th and 10-2 Fri. 24 hour notice appreciated. Please email me at kichord@hickmanschools.org or call me at 209-874-2433 ext. 214, so I can have your items ready for pick up. If I do not answer, I will return your message ASAP.

In-Person Classes

Each of our resource centers is on a different schedule for returning to inperson offering at our sites. Please refer to specific communication through ParentSquare for updates. For now, each site has a range of virtual options for students from TK-8th.